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1 N/A We are a non-profit based in Garberville 

Southern Humboldt, in a disadvantaged 

area, and our organization's goal is 
offering service and programs for youths 

in the area. 

Our local schools don't really offer 

programs for kids and the bad thing is 
that our school is not able to help all the 

kids that need special support. 

It's a very heartbreaking thing. 

I was looking at the Kindergarten-12th 

Grade Student Advocacy and I was 
wondering if you guys can put me in 

contact with any of those non profit that 

apply for this grant, in this way we can 
ask some help to them for our kids in our 

community. 

 

As this is an active competitive procurement, the Commission 

cannot recommend or suggest any specific organization as a 

response to your question. 

 

In Questions and Responses 1, the Commission did release the 

names of all previous K-12 Advocacy contract holders as this 
information is considered public information.   

The information is on the Commission’s website 

at  https://bhsoac.ca.gov/connect/grant-funding-opportunities/ 
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